
Dear Las Lomitas Families, 

 

Thank you to all of you who were so patient and followed our safety procedures during last 

week’s minimum day dismissal.  It is remarkable that we were able to get 640 students safely 

into cars, buses, bicycles or hand in hand with an adult within 15 minutes of dismissal!   I 

appreciate your support! 

 

Below is information for returning families who wish to request a change in session 

assignment for the 2014-2015 school year.  Information about registration for new students K-3 

is also in this issue of the Roar.  I’m sure you will be pleased to learn that the session request 

process for new families will be handled via email next year; no longer will parents need to camp 

out to submit their session request.   

 

I hope you all have a restful Thanksgiving holiday enjoying time with family and friends.  

 

Until next time, 

 

Sue Sartor 

Principal 

 

 

Session Requests for 2014-2015 ~  RETURNING FAMILIES ONLY 

 

If you have a current kindergarten or first grade student and wish to move to first session next 

year, you must put that request in writing to Mrs. Sartor.  She will begin taking requests by letter 

or email starting at 10:00 p.m., January 1, 2014.  You may email her at ssartor@llesd.org.  No 

requests will be honored prior to this date and time.  Your requests will be placed on a wait list in 

order received.  

 

New family requests are not accepted until February 1, 2014, allowing our returning families to 

have priority on the wait list.   If you are on this year’s wait list, you must make a new request 

for next year.  We do not “roll over” the list from year to year.  Please call Mrs. Sartor if you 

have any questions about the session request process. 
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